
 
 
 

Poudre School District is pleased to announce its intent to award Invitation for Bid (IFB) 22-701-003, 
District Abatement Projects, to: 
 All Pro Environmental Services LLC., for Poudre High School 
 Golden Environmental, for Irish Elementary and O’Dea Elementary 

 
The final award of this solicitation is contingent on a successfully negotiated agreement, as well as, other      

requriements set forth by the District and any parties therein. 
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